
 
 
 
 

 
 

Notice to wealth managers and IFAs on marketing of RIT shares 
 
RIT Capital Partners plc currently conducts its affairs so that its shares can be recommended by IFAs to retail investors 
in accordance with the rules of the Financial Conduct Authority (FCA) and intends to continue to do so for the foreseeable 
future. The shares are not subject to the FCA’s restrictions on marketing because they are shares in an investment trust 
and as such are not a non-mainstream investment product. 

http://external.ritcapital.mwdev.co.uk/

